
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our value this term is HOPE 
 

 ‘No one who hopes in you will ever feel shame.’                     
 [Psalm 25:3]                                                                                                                                           

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     
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 2020  

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

We have moved into our final term of the school 

year and what a way to celebrate by having our own 

school street party to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee! Children and staff came dressed in a sea of red, 

white and blue and spent the morning immersed in a range 

of art and craft activities, performing tasks in 70 

seconds and learning about the different decades the 

Queen has reigned over. 

In the afternoon we held our own street party 

where each class learnt and performed a song from a 

different decade – quite a performance from them all, 

enjoyed with some party cakes and lots of cheering. 
 
 

A Bright Beacon! 

I am sure many of you saw the lit 

beacon over the Jubilee Bank Holiday at 

St. George’s Church, but we were very 

proud when our Head Boy – Benji – was 

chosen to light it.  

What an honour! 
 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attendance – current whole school attendance for the year is 94.3%, our aim is 97%. A special 
well done to Willow Class who have achieved this but look out because Maple and Cedar are 
close on your heels! 
 

Oak 
YR 

Beech 
Y1 

Maple 
Y2 

Cedar 
Y3 

Willow 
Y4 

Hazel 
Y5 

Sycamore 
Y6 

87.4% 91.5% 96.5% 96% 97.9% 95.8% 94.7% 

 

 
Well done to these children for highest coin gathering over the half term break! 

 
Maple (Y2) Cedar (Y3) Willow (Y4) Hazel (Y5) Sycamore 

(Y6) 
Samantha Isabel Elliot Rhuben Annabelle 

 

Class Dojo Points This week 
 

 

 

 

 

The last term is traditionally a very busy one but very enjoyable – we have lots of 
things to look forward to but we are very excited that we are once again able to 
welcome families back to school for our Sports Day – always a full day for the 
family to enjoy! There are trips for all the classes to enjoy and our eldest children 
are away for a 5 day residential to Treginnis Farm in Wales. Always a big hit with 
the children. Look out for further updates throughout our final term. 
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Result of one parent’s 
purchase of our eggs! There 
will be a constant supply of 
fresh eggs daily for a 
donation at reception. 

Cluckingham Palace. 
There’s been a very exciting addition to 

the school we also unveiled our very 

own ‘Cluckingham Palace’ – now the 

home to 15 rehomed hens! They are the 

source of lots of excitement for the 

children and are producing lots of eggs 

showing they are happy in their new 

home! 
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